
Process for Louis C. Biondi Memorial Scholarship 
 
 

1. An Application and a Personal Letter are due - Feb. 1st. 
 

2. Transcripts and Letters of Recommendation are due - Mar. 1st. 
 

3. The Scholarship Committee meets in mid-March to review all required 

Documents. 
 

4. A written report detailing the recommendations of the Committee is 
presented to the Board of Directors at their April Meeting. 

 
5. The Board of Directors determines the number and amount of 

Scholarship Awards, based upon the Scholarship Committees Report. 
 

6. The President sends a letter of congratulation with further instructions 
to all scholarship recipients and a letter of thanks to non-scholarship 

recipients. 
 

7. The President sends Letters to all Scholarship Award Winners by mid-
April and to the Scholarship Administrator at each recipient’s high 

school.  This is done to provide Scholarship recognition at school 

commencement exercises and P.R. for the Fratellanza Men's Club. 
 

8. Scholarship Award Winners and their families are invited to the 
Fratellanza Club for a special Dinner in honor of their academic 

achievement. Certificates and Plaques are presented to all Award 
Winners. 

 


